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January Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year!! Wow, 2017 sure has gone by quickly. 

Numerous memories were made this past year here at 

Beginning Visions for both the families and the staff! Looking 

forward, we hope to build off 2017’ successes and learn from 

2017’s failures to greater care for your children.   

January is a month known for starting anew! This month we will 

be focusing on the importance of goal setting and how to best 

accomplish our goals both individually and as a team!  

Weather is starting to get cold...remember to bring closed toe 

shoes, coats, hats, and gloves for the children. State childcare 

regulations require all children to go outside everyday unless 

there is an active weather warning for that day. 

Here are some photos from this past month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 6 

Ms. Tiera’s Birthday!! 

January 12 

Library Trip for the 3’s & 4’s 

 January 23 

Mrs. Starr’s Birthday!! 

 

 

 Figure 1: Ms. Shanna is this 

year’s winner of the Ugly 

Christmas Sweater Contest! 

Figure 2: Ms. Robin’s 3’s 

Artwork 

Happy New Year!! 
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Figure 6: Mrs. Angie and Ms. Justice’s 

Toddler’s artwork 

Figure 3: Ms. Heather & Mrs. Joi’s 2 yr 

old class’ Christmas trees 

Figure 4: Schoolagers showing off their 

Christmas ornaments in our “Snowfall 

Camera Filter” 
Figure 5: Mrs. Starr’s and Ms. Shanna’s 

Toddler’s art 

Happy New Year!! 
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February Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

We are at a loss for words this month… The children’s 

artwork says it all!! We love our BV children and enjoy 

watching them grow each and every day!! 

Weather is starting to get cold...remember to bring 

closed toe shoes, coats, hats, and gloves for the 

children. State childcare regulations require all children 

to go outside everyday unless there is an active 

weather warning for that day. 

Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 9 

Library Trip for the 4’s 

February 14 

Valentine’s Day Class Parties 

 February 20 

Miss Bethany’s Birthday!! 

 

 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shirley’s and Ms. 

Michelle’s 3’s ‘Cool’ art 
Figure 1: Mrs. Angie and Miss 

Justice’s Toddler’s snowflakes 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
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Figure 4: Mrs. Starr and Ms. Shana’s 

class showing off their healthy plates 

Figure 3: Ms. Tiera’s class enjoying the 

snow cream they made!! 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

 

The Heart Maze!! 

 



   

  Page 1 of 2 

   
 

 

March Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

Wow! What a month to remember!! We had parties, 

we had some sunshine, we played, we learned, we did 

it all!! And we would like to thank you, the parents, for 

helping us along the way!  

Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 9 

Library Trip for the 3’s & 4’s 

March 17 

St. Patrick’s Day! 

March 26 

BV Students and PreK Cap & 

Gown Photo Day 

 March 30 

Good Friday!! – BV Closed 

BV Staff Birthdays 

March 12 

Miss Jazmyne 

March 23 

Ms. Shanna 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Tabitha’s and Ms. 

Heidi’s 2 yr. old class 

recreated the 3 Little Pigs story 

Figure 3: “We love Valentine’s Day!!” 

 

Figure 2: We sure do miss 

our chicken, but he was 

adopted by a lovely home!! 
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Figure 5: Our chickens will hatch around 

4 weeks from now!! Thank you Albert 

and Mr. Mills for the experience! 

Figure 4: Miss Sherita’s and Miss Misty’s 

class working in transportation 

Happy St. Patty’s Day!! 

 

Figure 6: Miss Anita’s schoolagers 

making airplanes 
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April Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning  Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070  

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to spending the Spring season 

with your children! Last month we had the privilege to 

hatch baby chicks and eat green eggs and ham! We 

are confident that last month was a success and feel 

the month of April will be even more eventful! 

On April 10th we will be celebrating National Sibling 

Day at BV. If you would like your picture taken for next 

month’s newsletter, be sure to wear matching colors 

with your brother or sister. If you do not have a sibling 

find a friend to match with!! We hope to see many 

pairs, trios, and quartets!!  

 Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming April Events 

April 1 

Happy Easter!! 

April 10 

National Sibling Day 

April 13 

3’s & 4’s Library Day 

BV Staff Birthdays 

April 1 

Ms. Heidi 

April 12 

Mrs. Shannon 

April 20 

Mrs. April 

Mark Your Calendars 

• The 4’s/PreK graduation is 

on June 7th at 4pm  

• Time to plan for our fun-

filled summer!! Please turn 

in the Summer sign-up 

sheets for the 4’s and 

schoolagers in the front 

office!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Robin and Mr. 

Robbie teaching the 

children about the baby 

chicks!! 

cv 
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Figure 2: One of our little chicks who broke out of his shell late last month! He was 

exhausted but look at him only 1 day later!! 

Check out the video of him hatching at: www.beginningvisions.com  

Figure 3: Mrs. Angie and Miss Justice having book/group time with 

their toddlers! 

Happy Easter to each of our BV families. We 

appreciate you and are thankful for your children!! 

http://www.beginningvisions.com/
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May Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070  

 

 

Upcoming May Events 

May 18 

4-5 year old Cap & Gown 

money is due 

May 28 

Memorial Day – BV Closed 

May 31 

Afterschool and PreK 

Summer Camp Registration 

due 

BV Staff Birthdays 

May 5 

Ms. Robin Hall 

Mark Your Calendars 

• The 4’s/PreK graduation is 

on June 7th at 4pm at 

Trinity Worship Center 

• Time to plan for our fun-

filled summer!! Please turn 

in the Summer sign-up 

sheets for the 4’s and 

schoolagers in the front 

office!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Miss Justice’s 

toddlers’ class artwork. Isn’t 

it wonderful!? 

Dear Parents, 

April was another success!! We celebrated Easter with 

classroom parties and Easter egg hunts. We created Spring 

artwork, enjoyed the outdoors, and even met a new friend. 

Mrs. Valerie brought her daughter’s new Golden Retriever 

puppy and she sure is cute and fluffy!! 

Our teachers conducted fire safety training this month and 

from the looks of the picture below, they look like they are 

having too much fun for this to be considered training!! 

We look forward to another great month with your children 

here at Beginning Visions and we thank you again for the 

opportunity to share these special moments with your 

families!!  
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Figure 2: 

Beginning Visions 

staff conducted 

fire training this 

past month to 

learn how to keep 

the BV children 

safe if the need 

were ever to 

arise. 

Figure 3: Mr. Robbie and Sundae 

greeting some of the kids here at BV!! 

Figure 4: All our classes enjoyed their 

Easter parties this past month! 
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June Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

May has come and gone and we are officially ready for 
summer time! Schools are out of session, the sun is out and 
shining, and we are looking forward to Camp Discovery here 
at BV! Summer Camp Discovery begins on June 11th. Both the 
schoolager and 4/5’s summer calendars have been 
distributed to each family! If you did not receive a summer 
calendar for your child’s class, please ask the front office for a 
copy.  

Camp registration was due on May 31st. If you have not paid 
the registration fee, please do so. We have limited spots 
available! Also, PreK graduation is June 7th at 4pm at Trinity 
Worship Center. We are extremely proud of these school-
ready boys and girls!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 7 

PreK Graduation – 4pm at 
Trinity Worship Center 

June 11 

Summer Camp Discovery 
Kick-off 

June 17 

Father’s Day 
 

June Birthdays: 
June 2 

Ms. Michelle 

June 9  

Mrs. Valerie 

June 25 

Mrs. Joan 
Mr. Robbie’s Tongue 
Twister: (Can you say it 
twice?) 

Betty Botter bought some 
butter, but she said, “This 
butter’s bitter!” If I put it in my 
batter, it would make my 
batter bitter. So she bought a 
bit of butter better than the 
bitter butter. Put it in the 
bitter batter to make the 
bitter batter better. So t‘was 
better Betty Botter bought a 
bit of better butter! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Shirley’s and Ms. Michelle’s community helpers wall 
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Mrs. Starr & Ms. Shanna’s class letting 
their hatched butterflies go! Thanks to 
Morgan Maness (Raylan’s mom) and 
Ashley Faucette (Mason’s mom) for 

getting us caterpillar/butterfly kits this 
year!! The kids and teachers loved 

experiencing this!!! 

Miss Jazmyne and Ms. Jeannette’s 4’s 
Healthy vs Unhealthy class collage 

Mrs. Starr’s and Ms. Shanna’s 
class’ summer artwork!! 
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July Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to use this month’s newsletter to showcase our 
student’s artwork and trips from the month of June. Words just 
don’t do it justice!! Enjoy!!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

July 4 

Independence Day – BV 
Closed 

July 8 

Miss Anita’s Birthday 

July 11 

Miss Justice’s Birthday 
 

Announcements: 
July Field Trip Calendars 

All PreK and Schoolagers 
should have received a field 
trip calendar for the month 
of July. Please ask the front 
office for a copy if your 
family did not receive one. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If you feel your child has 
been getting too much sun 
so far this summer, please 
apply a 12-hour sunscreen 
on them prior to bringing 
them to daycare. We will 
continue to enjoy our time 
outside. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Independence Day!! 

Figure 1: The 
Schoolagers 
thoroughly 
enjoyed their 
time at Hill 
Ridge Farms!!  

Figure 2: The 
infants having 
water/beach 
day!!  

Figure 3: Ms. Robin’s 
class showing off their 
patriotism!! 
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Figure 6: Mrs. Heather’s and Miss 
Bethany’s class’ baseball art! Batter up!! 

Figure 4: This giraffe sure 
was hungry!! 

Figure 5: We met so many new types of 
animals at Lazy 5 Ranch!! 

Happy Independence Day!! 

Figure 7: Ms. Robin’s class’ 
creepy crawlers!! 
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August Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

This past month sure was a blast! We spent July on field trips, 
having bake sales, doing science projects, and much more!! 
We hope to carry the momentum right into the new school 
year. Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 
month: 

P.S. Parents, if you have any photos of your child’s class or 
stories you would like to showcase, feel free to share them with 
the front office. Enjoy!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

August 24 

Miss Jade’s Birthday 

August 27 

First day of school for 
Alamance and Guilford 
County & Beginning Visions 
official move up day! 

August 31 

Annual registration due 
 

Announcements: 
Annual Registration Due 

If you haven’t already, 
please turn in your family’s 
annual update information 
and food sheets that were 
given out a couple of weeks 
ago. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If you feel your child has 
been getting too much sun 
so far this summer, please 
apply a 12-hour sunscreen 
on them prior to bringing 
them to daycare. We will 
continue to enjoy our time 
outside. Thank you! 
 

Figure 1: The 
4’s and 

Schoolagers 
enjoyed their 

field trip to 
Durham Life 
and Science 

Museum! 

Figure 2: Mrs. 
Starr and her 

2’s working on 
a simple 
science 
project! 
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Figure 7: Ms. Robin’s class’ 
creepy crawlers!! 

Figure 5: Mrs. 
Tabitha’s class’ 

‘Cotton 
Candy’ 
display! 

 

Figure 6: The 
Schoolagers 

getting 
ready for the 

bake sale! 

 

Figure 3: Miss 
Justice and 

Ms. Joi’s 
toddlers 
enjoying 

water play! 

Figure 4: 
Miss 

Tabitha’s 
class’ 

‘Under the 
Sea’ 

display! 
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September Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

School is officially back in session! It was an activity-packed 
summer and fun was had by all, but we are excited to see 
what the new school year has in store for our students.  

All our children have moved up to the next age group and 
are getting settled in their new rooms. Parents, feel free to stop 
by the old classroom with your child to say hello to their 
previous teacher! We all appreciate a hello from an old friend!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

September 3 

Labor Day – BV Closed 

September 11 

Ms. Sherita’s Birthday 

September 17 

Mrs. Angie’s Birthday 

September 26 

Mrs. Beth’s Birthday 

September 27 

Mr. Robbie’s Birthday 
 

Announcements: 
Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 

Parents, with the new school 
year starting up we just want 
to remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If needed, please apply a 
12-hour sunscreen on your 
child prior to bringing them 
to daycare. We will continue 
to play outside. Thank you! 
 

Figure 1: The goodies at the Beginning Visions bake sale 
sure were delicious… We may have a few future 

bakers/chefs in the class! 
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Figure 1: This past month we played kickball at 
Joe Davidson Park! 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shannon’s 
Infants’/Toddlers’ bulletin board 

Figure 3: Miss Justice’s and Mrs. Jodi’s artists 
at work! 

Figure 4: The schoolagers held their first 
annual fashion show contest. As you can 

see, Mrs. Valerie’s team took home gold!! 
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October Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

School is back in full swing and except for a Florence-filled 
week, we’ve had wonderful weather. We spent many hours 
outdoors after school and we hope to do more of the same 
this month. With this being said, you may want to start bringing 
a light jacket for your child for the coming months. 

Just like pumpkin spice, Fall crafts are finally ‘in season’ and 
we look forward to experimenting with autumn colors and the 
foliage from our trees!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

October 3 

Mrs. Tabitha’s Birthday 

October 9 

Fall Picture Day 

October 12 

3’s & 4’s Library Day 

October 17 

Early Release Day (pick-up at 
noon) for NC 
PreK/Alamance/Burlington 
Schools 

October 18 

4’s Pumpkin Patch Day & 
Mrs. Shirley’s Birthday 

October 30 

Ms. Jeannette’s Birthday 
 

Announcements: 
Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 
Parents, with the new school 
year starting up we just want 
to remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day. 

 

Figure 1: Our 3’s & 4’s are trying out new PE Classes with 
Miss Alannah. She is doing great introducing new and 
exciting activities! The children are LOVING it!! Thank 
you, Miss Alannah, for all the fun added to each day! 
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Figure 2: Another fun-filled activity taking place 
during Miss Alannah’s PE class! 

Figure 3: Ms. Michelle’s 2’s houses  

Figure 4: Ms. Robin’s class’ rainy day group 
painting 

Figure 5: Mrs. Robin’s 3’s houses. Look at how 
much difference a year makes in the 

foundation of a home built by 2 and 3-
year olds! 
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January Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year!! Wow, 2017 sure has gone by quickly. 

Numerous memories were made this past year here at 

Beginning Visions for both the families and the staff! Looking 

forward, we hope to build off 2017’ successes and learn from 

2017’s failures to greater care for your children.   

January is a month known for starting anew! This month we will 

be focusing on the importance of goal setting and how to best 

accomplish our goals both individually and as a team!  

Weather is starting to get cold...remember to bring closed toe 

shoes, coats, hats, and gloves for the children. State childcare 

regulations require all children to go outside everyday unless 

there is an active weather warning for that day. 

Here are some photos from this past month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 6 

Ms. Tiera’s Birthday!! 

January 12 

Library Trip for the 3’s & 4’s 

 January 23 

Mrs. Starr’s Birthday!! 

 

 

 Figure 1: Ms. Shanna is this 

year’s winner of the Ugly 

Christmas Sweater Contest! 

Figure 2: Ms. Robin’s 3’s 

Artwork 

Happy New Year!! 

 



   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Figure 6: Mrs. Angie and Ms. Justice’s 

Toddler’s artwork 

Figure 3: Ms. Heather & Mrs. Joi’s 2 yr 

old class’ Christmas trees 

Figure 4: Schoolagers showing off their 

Christmas ornaments in our “Snowfall 

Camera Filter” 
Figure 5: Mrs. Starr’s and Ms. Shanna’s 

Toddler’s art 

Happy New Year!! 
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February Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

We are at a loss for words this month… The children’s 

artwork says it all!! We love our BV children and enjoy 

watching them grow each and every day!! 

Weather is starting to get cold...remember to bring 

closed toe shoes, coats, hats, and gloves for the 

children. State childcare regulations require all children 

to go outside everyday unless there is an active 

weather warning for that day. 

Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 9 

Library Trip for the 4’s 

February 14 

Valentine’s Day Class Parties 

 February 20 

Miss Bethany’s Birthday!! 

 

 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shirley’s and Ms. 

Michelle’s 3’s ‘Cool’ art 
Figure 1: Mrs. Angie and Miss 

Justice’s Toddler’s snowflakes 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
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Figure 4: Mrs. Starr and Ms. Shana’s 

class showing off their healthy plates 

Figure 3: Ms. Tiera’s class enjoying the 

snow cream they made!! 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

 

The Heart Maze!! 

 



   

  Page 1 of 2 

   
 

 

March Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

Wow! What a month to remember!! We had parties, 

we had some sunshine, we played, we learned, we did 

it all!! And we would like to thank you, the parents, for 

helping us along the way!  

Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 9 

Library Trip for the 3’s & 4’s 

March 17 

St. Patrick’s Day! 

March 26 

BV Students and PreK Cap & 

Gown Photo Day 

 March 30 

Good Friday!! – BV Closed 

BV Staff Birthdays 

March 12 

Miss Jazmyne 

March 23 

Ms. Shanna 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Tabitha’s and Ms. 

Heidi’s 2 yr. old class 

recreated the 3 Little Pigs story 

Figure 3: “We love Valentine’s Day!!” 

 

Figure 2: We sure do miss 

our chicken, but he was 

adopted by a lovely home!! 
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Figure 5: Our chickens will hatch around 

4 weeks from now!! Thank you Albert 

and Mr. Mills for the experience! 

Figure 4: Miss Sherita’s and Miss Misty’s 

class working in transportation 

Happy St. Patty’s Day!! 

 

Figure 6: Miss Anita’s schoolagers 

making airplanes 
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April Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning  Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070  

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to spending the Spring season 

with your children! Last month we had the privilege to 

hatch baby chicks and eat green eggs and ham! We 

are confident that last month was a success and feel 

the month of April will be even more eventful! 

On April 10th we will be celebrating National Sibling 

Day at BV. If you would like your picture taken for next 

month’s newsletter, be sure to wear matching colors 

with your brother or sister. If you do not have a sibling 

find a friend to match with!! We hope to see many 

pairs, trios, and quartets!!  

 Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming April Events 

April 1 

Happy Easter!! 

April 10 

National Sibling Day 

April 13 

3’s & 4’s Library Day 

BV Staff Birthdays 

April 1 

Ms. Heidi 

April 12 

Mrs. Shannon 

April 20 

Mrs. April 

Mark Your Calendars 

• The 4’s/PreK graduation is 

on June 7th at 4pm  

• Time to plan for our fun-

filled summer!! Please turn 

in the Summer sign-up 

sheets for the 4’s and 

schoolagers in the front 

office!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Robin and Mr. 

Robbie teaching the 

children about the baby 

chicks!! 

cv 
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Figure 2: One of our little chicks who broke out of his shell late last month! He was 

exhausted but look at him only 1 day later!! 

Check out the video of him hatching at: www.beginningvisions.com  

Figure 3: Mrs. Angie and Miss Justice having book/group time with 

their toddlers! 

Happy Easter to each of our BV families. We 

appreciate you and are thankful for your children!! 

http://www.beginningvisions.com/
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May Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070  

 

 

Upcoming May Events 

May 18 

4-5 year old Cap & Gown 

money is due 

May 28 

Memorial Day – BV Closed 

May 31 

Afterschool and PreK 

Summer Camp Registration 

due 

BV Staff Birthdays 

May 5 

Ms. Robin Hall 

Mark Your Calendars 

• The 4’s/PreK graduation is 

on June 7th at 4pm at 

Trinity Worship Center 

• Time to plan for our fun-

filled summer!! Please turn 

in the Summer sign-up 

sheets for the 4’s and 

schoolagers in the front 

office!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Miss Justice’s 

toddlers’ class artwork. Isn’t 

it wonderful!? 

Dear Parents, 

April was another success!! We celebrated Easter with 

classroom parties and Easter egg hunts. We created Spring 

artwork, enjoyed the outdoors, and even met a new friend. 

Mrs. Valerie brought her daughter’s new Golden Retriever 

puppy and she sure is cute and fluffy!! 

Our teachers conducted fire safety training this month and 

from the looks of the picture below, they look like they are 

having too much fun for this to be considered training!! 

We look forward to another great month with your children 

here at Beginning Visions and we thank you again for the 

opportunity to share these special moments with your 

families!!  
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Figure 2: 

Beginning Visions 

staff conducted 

fire training this 

past month to 

learn how to keep 

the BV children 

safe if the need 

were ever to 

arise. 

Figure 3: Mr. Robbie and Sundae 

greeting some of the kids here at BV!! 

Figure 4: All our classes enjoyed their 

Easter parties this past month! 
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June Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

May has come and gone and we are officially ready for 
summer time! Schools are out of session, the sun is out and 
shining, and we are looking forward to Camp Discovery here 
at BV! Summer Camp Discovery begins on June 11th. Both the 
schoolager and 4/5’s summer calendars have been 
distributed to each family! If you did not receive a summer 
calendar for your child’s class, please ask the front office for a 
copy.  

Camp registration was due on May 31st. If you have not paid 
the registration fee, please do so. We have limited spots 
available! Also, PreK graduation is June 7th at 4pm at Trinity 
Worship Center. We are extremely proud of these school-
ready boys and girls!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 7 

PreK Graduation – 4pm at 
Trinity Worship Center 

June 11 

Summer Camp Discovery 
Kick-off 

June 17 

Father’s Day 
 

June Birthdays: 
June 2 

Ms. Michelle 

June 9  

Mrs. Valerie 

June 25 

Mrs. Joan 
Mr. Robbie’s Tongue 
Twister: (Can you say it 
twice?) 

Betty Botter bought some 
butter, but she said, “This 
butter’s bitter!” If I put it in my 
batter, it would make my 
batter bitter. So she bought a 
bit of butter better than the 
bitter butter. Put it in the 
bitter batter to make the 
bitter batter better. So t‘was 
better Betty Botter bought a 
bit of better butter! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Shirley’s and Ms. Michelle’s community helpers wall 
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Mrs. Starr & Ms. Shanna’s class letting 
their hatched butterflies go! Thanks to 
Morgan Maness (Raylan’s mom) and 
Ashley Faucette (Mason’s mom) for 

getting us caterpillar/butterfly kits this 
year!! The kids and teachers loved 

experiencing this!!! 

Miss Jazmyne and Ms. Jeannette’s 4’s 
Healthy vs Unhealthy class collage 

Mrs. Starr’s and Ms. Shanna’s 
class’ summer artwork!! 
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July Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to use this month’s newsletter to showcase our 
student’s artwork and trips from the month of June. Words just 
don’t do it justice!! Enjoy!!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

July 4 

Independence Day – BV 
Closed 

July 8 

Miss Anita’s Birthday 

July 11 

Miss Justice’s Birthday 
 

Announcements: 
July Field Trip Calendars 

All PreK and Schoolagers 
should have received a field 
trip calendar for the month 
of July. Please ask the front 
office for a copy if your 
family did not receive one. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If you feel your child has 
been getting too much sun 
so far this summer, please 
apply a 12-hour sunscreen 
on them prior to bringing 
them to daycare. We will 
continue to enjoy our time 
outside. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Independence Day!! 

Figure 1: The 
Schoolagers 
thoroughly 
enjoyed their 
time at Hill 
Ridge Farms!!  

Figure 2: The 
infants having 
water/beach 
day!!  

Figure 3: Ms. Robin’s 
class showing off their 
patriotism!! 
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Figure 6: Mrs. Heather’s and Miss 
Bethany’s class’ baseball art! Batter up!! 

Figure 4: This giraffe sure 
was hungry!! 

Figure 5: We met so many new types of 
animals at Lazy 5 Ranch!! 

Happy Independence Day!! 

Figure 7: Ms. Robin’s class’ 
creepy crawlers!! 
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August Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

This past month sure was a blast! We spent July on field trips, 
having bake sales, doing science projects, and much more!! 
We hope to carry the momentum right into the new school 
year. Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 
month: 

P.S. Parents, if you have any photos of your child’s class or 
stories you would like to showcase, feel free to share them with 
the front office. Enjoy!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

August 24 

Miss Jade’s Birthday 

August 27 

First day of school for 
Alamance and Guilford 
County & Beginning Visions 
official move up day! 

August 31 

Annual registration due 
 

Announcements: 
Annual Registration Due 

If you haven’t already, 
please turn in your family’s 
annual update information 
and food sheets that were 
given out a couple of weeks 
ago. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If you feel your child has 
been getting too much sun 
so far this summer, please 
apply a 12-hour sunscreen 
on them prior to bringing 
them to daycare. We will 
continue to enjoy our time 
outside. Thank you! 
 

Figure 1: The 
4’s and 

Schoolagers 
enjoyed their 

field trip to 
Durham Life 
and Science 

Museum! 

Figure 2: Mrs. 
Starr and her 

2’s working on 
a simple 
science 
project! 
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Figure 7: Ms. Robin’s class’ 
creepy crawlers!! 

Figure 5: Mrs. 
Tabitha’s class’ 

‘Cotton 
Candy’ 
display! 

 

Figure 6: The 
Schoolagers 

getting 
ready for the 

bake sale! 

 

Figure 3: Miss 
Justice and 

Ms. Joi’s 
toddlers 
enjoying 

water play! 

Figure 4: 
Miss 

Tabitha’s 
class’ 

‘Under the 
Sea’ 

display! 
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September Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

School is officially back in session! It was an activity-packed 
summer and fun was had by all, but we are excited to see 
what the new school year has in store for our students.  

All our children have moved up to the next age group and 
are getting settled in their new rooms. Parents, feel free to stop 
by the old classroom with your child to say hello to their 
previous teacher! We all appreciate a hello from an old friend!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

September 3 

Labor Day – BV Closed 

September 11 

Ms. Sherita’s Birthday 

September 17 

Mrs. Angie’s Birthday 

September 26 

Mrs. Beth’s Birthday 

September 27 

Mr. Robbie’s Birthday 
 

Announcements: 
Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 

Parents, with the new school 
year starting up we just want 
to remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If needed, please apply a 
12-hour sunscreen on your 
child prior to bringing them 
to daycare. We will continue 
to play outside. Thank you! 
 

Figure 1: The goodies at the Beginning Visions bake sale 
sure were delicious… We may have a few future 

bakers/chefs in the class! 
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Figure 1: This past month we played kickball at 
Joe Davidson Park! 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shannon’s 
Infants’/Toddlers’ bulletin board 

Figure 3: Miss Justice’s and Mrs. Jodi’s artists 
at work! 

Figure 4: The schoolagers held their first 
annual fashion show contest. As you can 

see, Mrs. Valerie’s team took home gold!! 
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October Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

School is back in full swing and except for a Florence-filled 
week, we’ve had wonderful weather. We spent many hours 
outdoors after school and we hope to do more of the same 
this month. With this being said, you may want to start bringing 
a light jacket for your child for the coming months. 

Just like pumpkin spice, Fall crafts are finally ‘in season’ and 
we look forward to experimenting with autumn colors and the 
foliage from our trees!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

October 3 

Mrs. Tabitha’s Birthday 

October 9 

Fall Picture Day 

October 12 

3’s & 4’s Library Day 

October 17 

Early Release Day (pick-up at 
noon) for NC 
PreK/Alamance/Burlington 
Schools 

October 18 

4’s Pumpkin Patch Day & 
Mrs. Shirley’s Birthday 

October 30 

Ms. Jeannette’s Birthday 
 

Announcements: 
Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 
Parents, with the new school 
year starting up we just want 
to remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day. 

 

Figure 1: Our 3’s & 4’s are trying out new PE Classes with 
Miss Alannah. She is doing great introducing new and 
exciting activities! The children are LOVING it!! Thank 
you, Miss Alannah, for all the fun added to each day! 
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Figure 2: Another fun-filled activity taking place 
during Miss Alannah’s PE class! 

Figure 3: Ms. Michelle’s 2’s houses  

Figure 4: Ms. Robin’s class’ rainy day group 
painting 

Figure 5: Mrs. Robin’s 3’s houses. Look at how 
much difference a year makes in the 

foundation of a home built by 2 and 3-
year olds! 
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November Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

The month of November may bring chillier weather, but that 
doesn’t stop our classes from having a blast here at Beginning 
Visions! Our November days will be focused on the 
importance of family and friends, open discussions about our 
homes and neighborhoods, and reflecting on the history of 
the American Indians and the Pilgrims!  

We will continue to play outside when possible so please do 
not forget to bring appropriate fall attire when dropping off 
your children.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

November 6 

Ms. Robin Ray’s Birthday 

November 9 

3’s and 4’s Library Trip 

November 17 

Miss Misty’s Birthday 

November 22-23 

BV closed for Thanksgiving 

December 24-25 

BV closed for Christmas 
 

Announcements: 
Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 
Parents, with the new school 
year starting up we just want 
to remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day.  

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Denita’s & Mrs. Starr’s cleaning 
and prepping their pumpkin before carving! 
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Figure 2: We had a blast at Mr. B’s Pumpkin 
Patch! 

Figure 3: Mrs. Shirley’s 3 yr. old’s fall trees! 

Figure 4: Mrs. Denita’s and Mrs. Starr’s class leaf 
wreath and pumpkin carving 

Figure 5: Three of our 4’s with the pumpkin 
patch scarecrow…. Wait, I think I see 
four!!   
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December Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are so proud of both our students and teachers! Our 
Schoolagers put on quite the Fall Food Drive this past month 
and our teachers did a great job instilling compassion in our 
students throughout the thanksgiving season. We are 
confident their generosity will carry over into the month of 
December.  

We hope you and your families will enjoy this Christmas holiday 
and will grow closer to one another during this season of 
giving!! 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

December 4 

Ice Skating for our 4’s & 5’s – 
Please bring super warm 
clothes for your children  

December 24-25 

BV closed for Christmas 

December 30 

Miss Rebecca Hoffman’s 
Birthday 

January 1 

BV closed for New Year’s 
 

Announcements: 
Please sign your child in/out 
every day! 
Parents, with the new school 
year starting up we just want 
to remind you to sign in/out 
your child every day. This is a 
state regulation and we 
would greatly appreciate it if 
you would continue to do so 
each day.  
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Figure 2: Miss Angie’s and Miss 
Justice’s Toddler’s Fall collages 

Figure 3: Mrs. Tabitha’s 2’s Fall collages 

Figure 5: Ms. Heidi talking to the kids about giving and 
helping others 

Figure 7: The Schoolager’s Fall 
trees were also showcased! 

 

Figure 4: Some of our 4’s in Mrs. Denita’s and Mrs. 
Starr’s class cooking their Thanksgiving dinner! 

Figure 6: The Schoolager’s turkeys were showcased 
this month 


